
Friday, August 7, 2020 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

CITY’S CUSTOMER SERVICE STAFF ARE CONNECTING PEOPLE WITH APPOINTMENTS 

Welland, ON – In alignment with the Province of Ontario’s Stage-Three Strategy, Welland Civic Square is 
now open to the public on an appointment-only basis. Members of the public are encouraged to contact 
Customer Service via telephone or email for assistance.  

Customer Service is offering assistance to people who are unsure of whom to contact within the 
organization and directing inquiries to the appropriate departments.    

For City of Welland, Customer Service, please contact:  

• Call 905-735-1700 Ext. 0 

• Email info@welland.ca 

For more information on City of Welland services during COVID-19, visit welland.ca, or visit the city’s 
public engagement platform at yourchannel.welland.ca.  
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Contact:  
Tara Stephens, City Clerk 
905-735-1700 Ext. 2159 
tara.stephens@welland.ca 
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